
 

 Would you like to display your talents at the annual  

Mental Health Arts Festival? 

 

The Mental Health Arts Festival features traditional  

artwork such as drawings or paintings, as well as  

poetry reading, music, crafts and jewelry. 

 

The 23rd annual festival will be held on Saturday,  

July 15, 2017 in De La Guerra Plaza  

in downtown Santa Barbara.  

 

If you are interested in participating or would like  

more information, please call Darcy at 569-7481. 


